
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 4th April 2025 

Dear parents, 
Thank you to those who have purchased books on our Amazon wish list, these are 
being devoured by our Year 5 pupils! The enormous book on space already looks 
worn which I think is great news, it has been read by five pupils already.   
I am typing this looking forward to the school disco to come. Thank you so much to 
the PTA who make this a possibility. I still remember my primary school 
disco’s and the large attendance from pupils demonstrates 
how popular it is. Thank you! 

Dates for your Diary  

 

Monday 7th April  Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Thursday 10th April  Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Friday 11th April   Easter Service and Easter Bonnet Parade @All Saints, 

     2pm (whole school) 

     Last day of term  

Monday 28th April  Back to school: Summer Term starts 

 

Inter-school football 
Over the last fortnight it has been the turn of our girls football team to 

play in the inter-school competitions at Wreake Valley Academy. 
Thanks to Mr Barley for putting the team together, training them and 

supporting them in the competitions.  
They won two of their matches both weeks showing enthusiasm, 

dedication and great team work.  Well done girls! 

Comic Relief 
Thank you for all your donations - we raised £97 for 

Comic Relief this year.  

Parent’s Evenings 
Parent’s evenings for all classes will take 

place after school on Monday 7th and 
Thursday 10th April. Slots are available to 

book on Arbor. Because of time 
constraints we are only able to offer one 

slot per child. If this creates difficulties for 
your family please speak to your child’s 
class teacher to see if they are able to 
offer an additional appointment on a 

different day.  

Clothes donations 
We are always grateful for donations of 

old uniform that we can use as 
spares and particularly for 

socks, pants and bottoms for 
our younger children.  

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 
Individuality 

Easter Bonnet Parade for Linford, 
Bradgate & Tyburn classes: thanks 

to the PTA who are providing prizes 
for the best bonnets. Old John will 
be doing an art project with prizes 

too.  

The Easter Service at All Saints  is 
open to all families but space is 

limited in the church so we ask that 
only two  adults per child attend 

please.  

Staffing news 
We were sorry to say goodbye to Mr Paparozzi who has been our 

trainee teacher in Tyburn this term but are looking forward to  
welcoming Miss Patel after Easter. Miss Patel will be completing the 

final part of her teacher training on placement in Linford Class.  
We also have some secondary school pupils coming in to undertake 

work experience later in the term.  


